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I am a resident of Oregon for over 30 years.  Why would we want to go back to a 

difficult way to vote since the system has worked for decades. 

 

Do not we want to most participation of Oregonians to exercise their right to vote?  

There is no data that suggests that the vote by mail is abused or corrupt. 

 

Their are many people who can not wait in lines, make it to polling places or take 

time off work to vote. 

 

The only reason to go back thirty years is to have less people vote. 

 

I strongly opposed this legislation to deny voting rights. 

 

Mark Rarick  


